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Flood Hazard Ordinance 

 

FEMA recently updated the Delaware County Flood Hazard map.  The federal organization now 

requires that we pass an ordinance that complies with minimum participating criteria of the 

National Flood Insurance Program.  Attached is the model ordinance tailored for the Town.  We 

are not passing any items that are more restrictive than the national program requires.    
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Town Manager   

Town of Yorktown 
9800 W Smith St • PO Box 518 

Yorktown, IN 47396 

765-759-4003p • 765-759-4016f 

www.yorktownindiana.org 
 


